
IN offering another pro­
gramme, the Executive Council of the 
People s Forum do so in the confident hope 
that it will meet with the same enthusiastic 
response as in former years. Knowing full 
well that we can do nothing without it, 
bespeak the co-operation of all who feel that 
the Forum is fulfilling a worthy function in 
the community.

Changed circumstances have compelled us 
to reconsider the matter of allocating seats at 
the meetings, with the result that an import­
ant change has been decided upon. Anyone 
subscribing Two Dollars to the Forum funds 
will now be given a card which will entitle 
him (or her) to a seat in a section of the 
building reserved for that purpose. This 
reservation will apply to each and every 
meeting of the Forum during the 1936-1937 
season. Cardholders should be in their places 
five minutes before the time scheduled for 
the lecture to start, after when all seats will 
be available to the general public. Collections 
will be taken at all meetings.
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